
AIMS Board Motion to Make the Legal Committee an Ad Hoc 

Committee 

The AIMS Board of Directors Moves to change the Legal Committee to an Ad 
Hoc Committee which will meet on an at-need basis. This motion is to be taken at 
the regular August Board Meeting, Tuesday 8/21/2018, and will be enacted 
immediately upon a majority vote in the affirmative by a quorum of the AIMS 
Board of Directors.  


